
  Development and Governmental Affairs Committee 
August 23, 2017 Johnsburg Village Hall 

Draft Copy/Not Approved  
 

In attendance: Chairman Frost, Committee Members Doyle, Bennett, Keil, Loud, 
Adams  
Meeting started 6:33pm  
 
TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

 
Minutes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chairman’s 
Report 
 
 
 
 
 
Old Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Business 

 
Committee Member Adams moved to approve 
the July 25, 2017 minutes.  Seconded by 
Committee Member Doyle. All Committee 
Members present voted aye. Motion carried 
 
Chairman Frost explained that Board is going 
through a hearing about a fence that was issued 
to an waterfront property, in the front yard of 
the house. The Village Board will continue to 
review the process to see how to bring the issue 
to satisfactory.  
    
The Committee continued their discussion 
development ideas around the Village; one of 
the ideas that came up was from Committee 
Doyle about getting a Portilo’s restaurant. In 
addition, to the committee members also talked 
about the development of the downtown area 
and how retails stores with residents above 
could be potentially a good idea for the Village.   
 
Chairman Frost and the Committee members 
discussed their opinions and thoughts on the 
New Village Website. Committee Member 
Bennett expressed how everything on the 
website is very accessible and easy to find. 
Committee Member Doyle asks if stats are being 
kept, as far as how many people visits the 
website and/or how long they stay on.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adjournment Committee Member Loud motioned that the 
meeting adjourn. Committee Member Adams 
seconded the motion.  All Committee Members 
present voted aye.  Motion carried at 7:04 p.m. 

 

 


